“' STA YQ‘

5 % UNITED STATES RC m
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION P

wod *

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

g

é;- Ifl g
“, v

Taan*

JUN 26 1980

Mr. George X. Schwartz
City Council

City of Philadelphia

Room 490, City Hall
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Schwartz:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter to Chairman Ahearne of the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission which transmitted the Philadelphia City Council
Resolution concerning the construction of the Limerick Generating Station.

The resolution of the City Council will be considered, along with other
correspondence, in future reviews relative to the licensing of the Limerick
Generating Station.

Sincerely,
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A. Schwencer, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing
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Fr. John Ahearne, Chaijirman
Nuclear Repulatory Commissio
1717 H Otreet, L.W.
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Washington, D.C. 20555
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Dear Mr. Ahearne:
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I am pleased to forward to vou a certified covvy of

Council's Resolution adopted Fﬂy'F“th, '

I ask that vou accept it ac evidence of $he sincere
sentiments of this legislative bndy,
Kind personal regards,
sSincerely,
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GEQOHGE Xx. SCHWARTS
President
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City Council
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